
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southern Signs Survive Super-Storm Sandy 

 
November 7, 2012, Longwood, Florida 

 

The devastation left in the wake of Sandy is heartbreaking and we all feel for the 

people whose lives were lost or torn upside down.   

 

Over the past several years, Southern has supplied the City of Newark, NJ with a 

large number internally illuminated street name signs as part of the revitalization 

of the downtown.  We were pleased to learn that our Thin LED signs survived the 

storm and were fully operational.  We were asked to supply three replacement 

lenses which shipped within 24 hours of the request from the city.  We were 

proud to contribute our small contribution to restore normal life to New Jersey’s 

largest city. 

 

 
 

We wish the affected citizens and communities a rapid recovery and renewed 

prosperity. 

 

 For more information about Southern Manufacturing and our products, 

please visit our website at www.southernmfg.com or email us at 

contactus@southernmfg.com.  
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